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Letters Home

Cavers & Divers: Washbrooks Farm letter and online consent form. (Sent by email.)

This Week
Reaching Families Befriender Training: Please see the attached flyer from Reaching 

Families about their upcoming Befriender training course.

Red Nose Day: Thank you to everyone who supported our fundrasing for Comic Relief 

last week. We raised over £420 - our biggest ever total by a long way. Special mention 

should go to the students and staff from Globetrotters, who really boosted this year’s 

total by taking part in a sponsored Park Run and also made & sold soup to staff.

Taskmaster Club National Win: Congratulations to the members of our Taskmaster 

Club team “The Soup Clan” who were the first place winners in the latest “Head2Head” 

task, competing against all the other Taskmaster Education schools in the country. You 

can find out more in this week’s Newsround video, or on the Taskmaster Club page of 

our website (which is in the “Community” section.)

Yoimoji of the Week: Bamboozle
Bamboozle is a kind bear. We are using 

“Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s 

Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words 

“yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for 

character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters 

on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Earl, Pilots - Showing increasing independence in class.

Gabriel & Noah, Pilots - Playing beautifully together in class.

Riley, Balloonists - Sharing with his friends and making lots of kind choices.

Thurston, Balloonists - Excellent consistency using his PECS in class.

Safiya, Balloonists - Swimming independently for the first time.



Class News from Adventurers Class
Adventurers enjoyed visiting St Mary's Church. The students drew pictures of what they saw and did 

a scavenger hunt. In the afternoon we then used the information we gathered to learn about the 

Easter story. Last week had fun looking at different careers and discussed what we wanted to be in 

the future. We ended the week with a Viking banquet to celebrate our topic coming to an end. 
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